
Mass Schedule & Intentions 
August 7th— August 14th, 2022 

 
8/6 SATURDAY 

19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
4:30pm Intentions of Terri Griffin 

 
8/7 SUNDAY 

19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00am People of the parish &  

Mirardo & Concesa Baduel and the Baduel Family 
10:30am Abel & Mary Duperre 

 
8/8 MONDAY 

11:00am Adoration 
12pm Gerry Griffin 

 
8/9 TUESDAY 

7:30am Adoration 
8:30am Robert McEleney 

 
8/10 WEDNESDAY 
7:30am Adoration 

8:30am Intentions of Jean Sheehan & 
Caryl Sheehan Riggio 

 
8/11 THURSDAY 
4:30pm Adoration 

5:30pm Diane Grennan 
 

8/12 FRIDAY 
7:30am Adoration 

8:30am Daniel Collins 
 

8/13 SATURDAY 
20th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

4:30pm Intentions of Linda Garafalo 
 

8/14 SUNDAY 
20th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00am People of the parish & Gerry Griffin 
10:30am Freddie Lavilette 

 

MOST HOLY NAME OF JESUS MASS SCHEDULE 
Monday—No Mass 
Tuesday—4pm Adoration, 5pm Mass 
Wednesday—11am Adoration, 12pm Mass 
Thursday—8am Adoration, 9am Mass 
Friday—8am Adoration, 9am Mass 
Saturday—4pm 
Sunday—8am, 10:30am 

Dear Parishioners,  
 
 I cannot explain to you how incredible the 
Steubenville East High School Retreat was for 
our youth last weekend.  About 35 teens (11 
from our parishes!!) and 10 adult chaperones 
from Vermont travelled to Springfield, MA to 
join 1,200 other teens from the Northeast for the 
weekend.  With some of the top name speakers 
like Mark Hart (The Bible Geek), Sr. Miriam 
James Heidland, Nic Frank, and Katie Hartfiel 
presenting on relevant topics to today’s youth, 
the weekend was truly full of grace!  Fr. Paul 
and I attended the weekend with the youth to 
support them as they encountered Jesus in the 
sacraments, in the joy of those gathered, and the 
music and praise of God’s glory.    
 With music-led Adoration on Friday night 
and a Eucharistic procession through the Mass 
Mutual Convention Center, the Vermont youth 
who attended had a profound encounter with 
Jesus Christ, the Living God, truly present in 
the Blessed Sacrament.   One retreatant re-
marked, “Going to Steubenville East was one of 
the best things I’ve done in my life.  Over the 
course of the weekend, the walls came down and 
my heart became open.  It’s hard to put into 
words what happened this weekend.  I will never 
forget that night when they processed the Eu-
charistic Jesus around the auditorium.”  Anoth-
er one of our high school students said, “They 
inspired everyone with their touching music.  It 
was cool to be with other Catholic teenagers 
who also share my faith!”   
 To see these teens come alive in their faith 
and how free their hearts became to be open and 
praise God was so beautiful and I am so proud 
of these young people for giving an entire week-
end to Jesus.  Please continue to lift them up in 
prayer that the graces they received will bear 
abundant fruit in their lives.  God bless you and 
have a grace-filled week! 
  
               With Mary, 
                         In Christ, 
                             Fr. Jon 

 

We would like to welcome any and all 
new parishioners!  If you haven’t yet regis-
tered, it’s a snap on our website at bscvt.com (upper 
right hand corner has a link to Registration). You 
can also stop by the office to fill out a hard copy. 
Welcome to Stowe! 

 

Last Chance to order your Chicken Curry! 
This weekend is your last chance to place your chicken curry takeout or-
der. This Sunday, August 7th, is the deadline. Please place orders direct-
ly with the office where you want to pickup: 
• Stowe - blessedsacrament@vermontcatholic.org or 802-253-7536;  
• Morrisville - mhnj@vermontcatholic.org or 802-888-3318 
Pickup is on Thursday the 11th between 4-5pm at either location. Meals 
are $15 and include chicken curry, rice, potatoes and paratha. 
 

We are fundraising to help the family of a priest, Fr. Selvam, 
MSFS order, and his sister, Sr. Helen, FSM order, with plastering 
their mother’s house so it doesn’t suffer damage during mon-
soon season and adding another room so they have somewhere 
to stay when they visit her. 
 

Walk Where Jesus Walked: A Holy Land  
Pilgrimage, February 26 - March 8 with  

Fr. Jon Schnobrich & Fr. Ben Holdren 
Itinerary and more details available our website here.   

Register at tektonministries.org/tekton-registration-form/ 
*Fundraising opportunities will be available to assist with reduc-

ing the cost to participants 
 

Next week’s second collection is for Property Insurance.  We 
thank you in advance for your generosity! 
 

Mark your calendars for August 
19th—when SoulCore resumes!!   
With a new time of Fridays at 9:15am, 
after the 8:30am Mass, consider trying 
it out once  - we know you won’t regret it!! 
WHAT IS SOULCORE? SoulCore is an apostolate that intentionally en-
gages the whole person in the sacred experience of the rosary. Integrat-
ing the prayers of the rosary with core strengthening, stretching and func-
tional movements to nourish body & soul and encourage deeper reflec-
tion on the virtues. A gentle path to grow in virtue and cultivate interior 
peace.  
WHAT TO BRING: Mat, water, weights optional (1-3lbs) 
WHO SHOULD COME?  Everyone! SoulCore is self-paced and can be 
modified for any ability 

To setup your free account, go to formed.org/signup and enter 05661 for 
the parish zip code. 

 

ALIVE—August 9, 6-7PM at Most Holy 

Name of Jesus.  Adoration of the Blessed Sacra-
ment, Praise and Worship, Reflection, and Con-
fession followed by fellowship. Feed your soul 
and come ALIVE!  
 

Please remember to prayerfully consider your 
contribution to the Annual Bishop’s Appeal. 
Blessed Sacrament is currently 
at 43% of our goal. Envelopes 
are in the church for your use 
or you can donate online:  
vermontcatholic.org/giveonline 
 
 

Eileen George’s prayer group will meet August 21 
at Most Holy Name of Jesus in the Crosby Center 
at 2:00pm. We will be having part two of “Hide 
yourself in Me,”  Eileen’s CD teaching, led by 
Father Lance Harlow.  
 

A special THANK YOU to all who 
help keep our church and grounds 
in ship-shape!  Candle stockers, 
flower waterers, gardeners, linen 

cleaners, etc. Our church 
would not be so lovely 
without your beautiful 
donation of time and 
talent! 
 

We need veggie choppers!   
If you can help out with the chicken cur-
ry prep by chopping some veggies with 
us, please swing by the church between 
9am-12pm next Tuesday, the 9th. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Veggie Chopping: Tues., Aug 9, 9am-12pm 
 ALIVE: Tues., Aug 9, 6pm, MHNJ 
 Chicken Curry for a Cause: Thurs., Aug 11, 

pickup 4-5pm (deadline to order Aug 7) 
 SoulCore starts again! Fri., Aug 19, 9:15am, 

after the 8:30am Mass 
 Tuition Assistance Meeting: Thurs., Aug 25, 

4pm 
 SoulCore: Fri., Aug 26, 9:15am, after the 

8:30am Mass 
 SoulCore: Fri., Sep 2, 9:15am, after the 8:30am 

Mass 
 
 

Blessed Sacrament Venmo  
(Venmo is an online giving platform): 

Mrs. Carrie Wilson, Head of School  
(802) 888-4758      www.bjams.org  

bscvt.com
https://bscvt.com/holy-land
https://www.tektonministries.org/tekton-registration-form/
formed.org/signup
vermontcatholic.org/giveonline



